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10th February 2022 

Re: Year 12 Progression Evening 

I would like to invite you all to join our Year 12 Progression Evening that will be available via our school 

website from this afternoon. The aim of this evening is to inform both students and parents about the next 

steps in their academic journey as part of our Sixth Form.  

The areas that we will be discussing cover: 

• How and when to apply to UCAS (the system of applying to university); 

• Different pathways for apprenticeships and degree apprenticeships; 

• Employment; 

• College; 

• Finance and much more.  

You will also find on the website further information from Career’s Wales, various employers, universities 

and key websites such as Student Finance Wales and notgoingtouni.co.uk. 

Our aim is to fully support students in whatever decision is best for them, but it is essential that they need 

to use the following weeks to think carefully about their next steps and the various routes that will be 

available to them. Usually, we would prefer to hold this evening in school and invite various companies in, 

but under the information we are providing will be available on our website, so that you can continue to 

review at various points throughout the year.  

Please click on the link below to access the Year 12 progression information: 

https://www.sjhs.org.uk/progression-opportunities 

I have tried to include as much information as possible, but if you have any further questions, please do not 

hesitate to contact me on ojames@sjhs.newport.sch.uk.  

I hope that you find the information useful, and thank you in advance for your support.  

Yn gywir,  

Mr. Owain James 

Head of Sixth Form.  
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